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NO. LTC# 2.. \0- l.~l4 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Mayor Philip Levine and Members of the City Commission 

FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 

DATE: June 17, 2014 

SUBJECT: Free Yoga in the Park Program 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform the Mayor and Commission about 
the City's free Yoga in the Park program that is scheduled to take place at Collins Park and North 
Shore Bandshell Park beginning July 14, 2014. This free program is a joint venture between the 
City of Miami Beach and Green Monkey, with sponsorship by the Miami Beach Medical Group. 

Yoga teachers will be provided by Green Monkey, a local business, which promotes physical and 
mental well ness. Yoga will be held at both locations on Mondays and Wednesdays from 6:00pm 
to 7:00pm. 

We anticipate this program to run year-round, and we look forward to helping Miami Beach 
residents and visitors to stay fit and healthy in an outdoor environment. 

Should you have additional questions, please contact John Rebar at (305) 673-7730. 
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c: ~ark Taxis, Assistant City Manager 
John Rebar, Parks & Recreation Director 
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